
My Thanks!

      I want to thank all the beta testers (Neal Blank, Steven Bobker, Christopher R. Clowery, Steven D. 
Darington, Carl E. Lewis, Drew W. Travers) for testing, suggestions and help. I couldn't have done it 
without you!

I want to thank One Step Beyond for the code to get and check for the “HotKeys”.


